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Juanpi is from Argentina and Celia is from Panama. 
They met at the Word of Life (WOL) Bible Institute 
in Argentina. They married in 2006 and 
immediately began working with WOL Panama. In 
2008, they moved to the northwest province of 
Chiriqui, near the Costa Rican border, and 
launched a WOL ministry there. After nine years of 
living in Chiriqui, they moved back to Panama City 
in order to help the WOL staff with their children’s 
program. They still minister in Chiriqui, but now 
from a distance.  

During the school year, Juanpi and Celia lead Bible 
Clubs and minister through evangelistic drama 
productions. The goal of the Bible Clubs is to 
disciple the youth to be strong, biblically-sound 
leaders. Juanpi and Celia also visit schools in the 
area, presenting the Gospel in the elementary 
schools through puppets and in the secondary 
schools through dramas. They are presently 
members of a Chinese church, made up exclusively 
of young people, which allows them even more 
opportunities to minister to the youth of Panama.

During Panama’s summer season, January through 
March, the Muls and the WOL 
team, run a summer camp program where the 
gospel is preached in various ways throughout 
each week. Hundreds of youth attend every year.

The Muls have a beautiful daughter, Emma, who 
was born in March 2016.

PRAISE + + +
+ In March we had a Pitt group. A new 
church, we were able to go preach at a 
school, where more than 800 young people 
heard the gospel.
+ During Holy Week, God allowed us to 
serve in a church retreat, where we could 
be making new relationships with the 
leaders.
+ Marcos Giménez is already in Panama, 
let's pray that he can join the WOL Team.

PRAYER > > >
> Jean and Valeshka, that they can reconcile 
and give each other a new chance.
> So that our support can go up to 100% 
again.
> We are renewing the passports of Emma 
and Juanpi, we pray that God speeds up the 
procedures and provides for this.
> We want to change our car, we ask for 
God's direction and provision for this.
> For new challenges ministerially, in WOL 
and in our church.
> Let's keep praying for Reichel, now her 
mom is living in a hotel, she is living with 
her aunt.
> On May 1 we have our Family Picnic 
activity.
> For the time of retirement of the 
missionaries from Central America in Rep 
Dominicana.
> For the month of June our new church 
wants to start a Bible Club with WOL.
> June we will have English Camp, and Kids 
Camp
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